
 

 

 

 
         

         5th May 2016 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
 
You will be aware than Canon Lee school is currently consulting to join the Hope Learning 
Trust, York, a multi-academy trust set up last year by Manor CE Academy and Poppleton 
Ousebank Primary School. 
 
We believe a good primary school/secondary school relationship is in everyone’s best 
interests and so we would like to invite you to attend one of two meetings where we can 
explain our thinking and set out our vision for a collaborative future. 
 
Meetings will be held at Clifton Moor Community Centre on Tuesday 10th May at 1.30pm 
and Burton Stone Community Centre on Wednesday 11th May at 6.30pm.  You are welcome 
to attend either event. 
 
We want to establish a Clifton-wide collaboration, where all parents and carers of school 
age children, at primary or secondary phase, can be aware of what’s happening and so can 
get involved in improving the educational outcomes for our children and young people. 
 
Some really good work has been going on at Canon Lee and the team at Manor CE Academy 
is determined to build on that success. Please try and attend one of the meetings so we can 
take on board any comments or suggestions you might like to make. 
 
If you are unable to attend, but would like to contribute your ideas, you can contact us by 
email at consultation@hopelearningtrust.org 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Brian Crosby 
Executive Principal, Hope Learning Trust, York 
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